Club 55 Senior Center
By Carol Burrows Club 55 Senior Center Correspondent

| am sitting at my computer on a Monday morning in May and hearing one of the high
school bands practicing which means that summer events are coming up

quickly. Memorial Day is a week from today, Monday, May 31 and then we slide into
June with lots of parades and festivals back on the agenda. It will be good to be able to
enjoy some of these familiar gatherings.

Speaking of slide/sliders...seeing so many mostly men working at the Legion
Hamburger Stand made me wonder why it is that more men are not involved in other
activities? Perhaps these are only the things that | experience and there are many men
who volunteer at schools, community events, hospitals, the Humane Shelter, church
dinners, etc. | can think of other places that are volunteer staffed and for the most part
mostly female. Come on guys...we need you!

Our first June bingo is set for next Wednesday, June 2nd and then on the 16th, and
30th. Thanks to Trinity Pines for sponsoring our last May bingo and to Jane and Dennis
for donating homemade banana bread for prizes and rhubarb cookies as treats. Itis
always great to have something special. We continue to have a good group attending
but able to still distance ourselves.

As more and more of us have had our vaccine we hope to extend our hours at Club

55. It will help us to schedule if we know how many of you would come for Mah-Jongg,
Canasta, Euchre, Dominoes, or whatever else you enjoy. Please let us know when you
are at Club 55 or call Club 55 at 920-728-2176. We are also hoping to start the bike
rides that so many enjoyed. They are open to anyone who enjoys riding with a

group. We meet at RLAC on Monday mornings at 9am and ride. This is a ride to enjoy
the weather, scenery, and for exercise. You do not need to be an Olympic biker to join
this group. Please let us know if you are interested so we can get started.

Remember that June Foot Care is on Thursday the 10th this month. Appointments can
be made by calling 920-728-2176. Bring your own towel, $15.

Stop in at RLAC to see what we are all about. We are at 229 Fremont Street and open
from 10-12 on M, T, and Th, and from 10-3 on Weds.

Club 55 will not be open on Monday, May 31st, Memorial Day.

The Bia meal for Wednesday, June 2 is Chicken Broccoli Rice Casserole, fresh fruit
salad and dessert. Meals are fully prepared and delivered cold to Club 55 at 2:30 on
Wednesdays...$10.55 includes tax. Your order must be in by Friday of the week before
to allow time for Jason and Beth to get their shopping list together. You may go to the
website and click on the meal to order, fill out an order form at Club 55, or call Club 55
at 920-728-2176 and ask to be added to our email mailing list. The website

is https://www.lakemills.k12.wi.us/recreation/bia-meal-program.cfm



https://www.lakemills.k12.wi.us/recreation/bia-meal-program.cfm

Mark your calendar for Saturday, July 17 to invite your friends and relatives to visit Lake
Mills. Itis the return of the Art Festival in Commons Park and held in conjunction will be
the Friends of the Library Garden Tour. Three of the gardens are on Mulberry Street
within walking distance of Commons Park. There is also one on Linden Street and
another on the corner of Madison and Oak Street. | will send out more information each
week so you can plan your day. | think this kind of day will qualify as a “Stay-cation”.



